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PFAS Statement

In 2023, the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) began a procedure to study the possibility of banning 
products that contain PFAS (perfluorinated and polyfluorinated chemicals) or PFOS (perfluorooctane 
sulfonic acid) due to their high polluting power. ISC declares that it does not use PFAS or PFOS at any 
point in the manufacturing and treatment process of its products.

Our catalog includes those items that contain PTFE (polytetrafluoroethylene), whose chemical 
composition makes it highly stable and, therefore, cannot decompose and become toxic. Thus, the 
OECD considers materials with PTFE as “products of low concern” and non-toxic.

The information provided by ISC does not relieve the customer of the duty of diligence, on whom the 
responsibility arising from the use of the purchased products will fall.

Any substantial change that occurs with respect to the aforementioned procedure or the current 
legislation on this matter will be duly notified.

Barcelone, January 2024
Francisco Dominguez
Quality Manager

IMPORTANT: this declaration is based on the information received from our suppliers, ISC Plastic Parts will 
assume no responsibility for the validity of the information.
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